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I am in opposition to LD 297 that would reopen a loophole and allow ou-of-state 
waste to be disposed of in Maine. Each state must be responsible for safely and 
efficiently managing their own waste. Maine does not need to be a garbage dump for 
other states. Please protect our environment and stop LD 297.


